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Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation

ATTN: Mr. D. C. Hintz
Manager
Nuclear Power

Post Office Box 19002
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002

Gentlemen:

We have completed our review of Revision 4 to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power
Plant Emergency Plan. Our review indicated that your plan changes do not
downgrade the effectiveness of your emergency plan.

Please be reminded that 10 CFR Part 50.54(q) reouires NRC approval of any
changes to your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan.
However, if your safety review indicates no decrease .in emargency prepared-
ness, then changes can be made without flRC approval. In all cases, you
should furnish copies of each proposed change to the NRC.in accordance with
10 CFR Part 50.54(q). Also, any changes to the Emergency Plan Implementirg
Procedures should be made in accordance with the re
50, Appendix E. Section V (Implementing Procedures)quirements of 10 CFR Part

.
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Should you have any questions regardin
Mr. William Snell of my staff at (312)g this letter, please contact790-5513.

Si ely,

/ V

C. J. Paperiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Plant
Superintendent

DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Ness Flores, Chairperson 8501070246 B50102
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